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Capital / Structural 
Improvements for 2021  
We currently have 88 brothers on our roles. If each brother 
donate $62.50 over the course of a 90 day window (from 11/16/20 - 
02/16/21, we can raise $5,500.00. We also have a multitude of 
brothers that have committed to donating more. Cash app us @ 
$beehivelodge66. Be sure to note for Parking Lot. When we 
come together strategically, we can accomplish anything….it’s 
what we do!  If you choose ca

Youtube Channel: 
Want to catchup on events that have been sponsored by Bee 
Hive? Checkout out our Youtube Channel. Get caught up with 
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Tool info: 

Brothers, we are in need of 
your email address, home 
address, cell number and 
raised date. We will also 
capture this information in our 
own Bee Hive Lodge database. 
Contact Bro. Mark Pinkney @ 
301-123-4567 for additional 
information.  

 Big Rocks 

For Bee Hive #66, our Big Rock 
for 2020 was getting the water 
line turned on. The Big Rocks 
in our lives represent the 
things that have the highest 
rate of return on time vested 
that fuel our goals. Question: 
What is your Big Rock for 2021. 
What absolutely, 
fundamentally have to get 
done first, that is aligned with a 
goal? Loose weight? Pay off 
debt? Go back to school? 
What is your Big Rock? Time to 
plan and be strategic.  

Website 

Visit us online effective 
01/01/21. We moving on up!  

www.beehivelodge.com  

BEE HIVE NEWS 
Being the Men we were Raised to Be! Happy New Year. 

http://www.beehivelodge.com
http://www.beehivelodge.com
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feel good videos produced by Bee-Hive Lodge #66. Some of the 
videos are narrated. Check them out. Be inspired & motivated. 
Share your feedback. We want to hear from you. Don’t see a 
picture or video of yourself? Make sure you are at the next event. 
Will be sure to snap a photo and/or video of you! 

Words from the editor … Bro. G. Richardson 

Bee Hive Brothers. I hope you enjoy our Bi Monthly News 
Letter. We have a lot good things planned for the New Year! We 
need your presence, your passion & your perspective. When we 
all are active and engaged we have more power & our light shines 
brighter as we have more momentum.  At Bee Hive #66, we can 
accomplish anything when we set our minds to it. 

Be sure to check us out on Facebook. We will post pictures, 
videos and other important information on the Bee Hive 
Facebook page.

What method of communication do you prefer? Email? Text? 
Facebook Message? Instagram? Postal Mail? We want to meet 
your communication needs. 

Let your light shine…Bee Hive #66 2

COVID-19 …update 

We have experienced a great 
deal of change in 2020, the year 
of vision. Please use this time to 
focus on what really matters and 
what is most important. Here are 
some things to consider. 

• God is needed even the more 
in our personal and 
professional lives.  

• Our family members need us 
to be there for them. Even if it’s 
with a word of encouragement. 

• When going to and from, 
please remember to wear your 
mask and practice social 
distancing. We want you and 
your family healthy.   

• When entering the lodge, keep 
your mask on at all times. We 
are our brothers keeper.  

• Due to the pandemic, our 
monthly meetings (the 3rd 
Monday of every month @ 
7pm) are virtual. We want you 
to participate. You can join 
virtually or you can simply call 
in on your cell phone. Contact 
Bro. John Countryman @ 
301-123-4557 for more 
information.  
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Direction  from the East… SW Davis  

Brothers, 

I want to thank each and every one of you for your diligence during 2020. We had some obstacles to 
overcome with the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

Some of us buried love ones including 
siblings, spouses & grandchildren. Some 
of us got sick and had to shelter down 
ourselves. But through it all, we were able 
to be there for each other. We were able 
to call, text & email each other. We were 
still able to support each other and our 
communities. God is faithful. 

Now that 2020 is behind us, and the 
country is making some progress with 
managing COVID-19, I want to 
encourage you in your heart, mind and 
spirit to continue letting your light shine. 
We still have some dark days ahead of us, 
but darkness cannot cover or consume 
the light. Stay encouraged. Let me know 
what you need. We are here for our 
brothers just as much as we are here for 
our communities.  Together, we will 
accomplish and overcome anything! 
 
In closing, I want to remind you, God is 
faithful & just. He sees us and knows our 
needs. We are traveling this road with Him, hand in hand, in faith. 

I want to personally wish you and your loved ones a very  Happy New Year full of God’s grace & mercy. 

 
In light, 

SW Davis 
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